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New one-way left-turn lane from Granard Road to Ipswich 
Road service road, Rocklea 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads advise that the new one-way left-turn lane 
from Granard Road onto Ipswich Road service road at Rocklea will be open to traffic week 
commencing Monday 24 August 2020 as shown on the attached map. 
 
This will improve connectivity and access to local businesses in the Rocklea industrial 
precinct. The one-way only left-turn lane intersects Ipswich Road service road with traffic 
signals controlling movements. 
 
Active transport paths are also being constructed along the service road as part of the 
Ipswich Motorway Upgrade.  The new left-turn lane from Granard Road includes signalised 
crossings for control and to provide safe passage for path users.   
 
Please drive carefully as we transition to this new road connection. 
 
If you would like further information, please contact the project team via: 
phone: 1800 204 990 or email: contactus@r2d1.com.au  
 
 
The Project Team  
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Map showing the location of the new left turn access:  
 
Opening of new left-turn lane from Granard Road onto Ipswich Road 
(service road), Rocklea. Opening week commencing Monday 24 August 
2020 
 
  

 


